
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Phillis Henderson (phyllish21@gmail.com) <phyllish21@gmail.com>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/9/2015 1:18:28 PM
Subject: FW: Order of the Palmetto

Attachments: 2014 Governor's Awards Nomination Packet.pdf

Phyllis,
Attached is the Governor's Awards Nomination Packet.
Are you able to meet on Tuesday before caucus to discuss the bill? 10:30am?

Hope you had a wonderful Easter. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Rep. Phyllis Henderson [mailto:phyllish21@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 8:01 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Order of the Palmetto

Katherine:
Good evening! Hope you are enjoying your break. I sure am.O
I just saw an article in local magazine about Beth Daniel, the Furman LPGA golfer who has made a big impact 
in the game mentoring other young players. Not sure who is handling the Order of the Palmetto program at the 
present, but wanted to check and see if she had ever received one. Can you have someone get back to me? This 
is something I'd like to pursue and I think the Governor might be interested, too.
See you next week. Phyllis
PS Let's talk about that hearing aid bill. Someone from the Audiologists Assn will be in Columbia next week 
and and wants meet. I remembered that you had mentioned that the Governor had an issue with the bill.

Representative Phyllis Henderson
SC House District 21
864-423-3149

Sign up for my DIstrict 21 newsletter! Click here: 
http://oi.vresp.com?fid=58d852d7a6
On Twitter: @phyllish21
View my vote record: http://is.gd/phenderson
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